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Dear Children, Parents and Carers,

We hope everyone enjoyed yesterday's Superhero Day in school. - it was great to see everyone in their 
costumes and outfits.

Thank you to all the parents, grandparents and carers who attended today's Year 2 Celebration Café - I 
am sorry that I could not be there in person, but I look forward to hearing all about it next week.

In school, we are continuing to work with all the children on the RPS Way – our new set of school rules: Be 
Respectful, Be Prepared, Be Safe. If you would like more information on this, or you have any concerns 

regarding your child, please do not hesitate to speak to the class teacher. Sadly, we have had a number 
of concerns raised regarding incidents at the start and end of the school day – we will be talking to the 

children next week about ensuring they do not ride their bikes/scooters on the school site, but do ask that 

you supervise children in the roads around school and particularly when going around corners. Please 
remember that adults should not be riding cycles or scooters on the path and that electric scooters are not 

allowed on either paths or roads and must not be used on the school site. This will help keep all our school 
community safe. Thank you for your ongoing support with this.

Next week we will be sending out further information on the upcoming Parent's Evenings. Please look out 
for the email and booking information.

Best wishes,

Mrs Bowyer (Headteacher)

From the Headteacher’s Office…



Dates for your diary

OCTOBER

Monday 17th October – EYFS New 

parent open day for children 

starting reception September 2023

Tuesday 18th & Wednesday 19th 

October - Virtual Parents Evenings

Friday 21st October – staff training 
day – school closed

Monday 24th - Friday 28th October –

October half term

Monday 31st October – school 

photographer in (individual photos)

Autumn Term Year Group

Celebration Cafes

We would like to invite parents and carers 

to join us, in the School Hall for our new 
Celebration Cafes. Come and join us to 

share in your children’s learning and for 

coffee and a cake!

All Celebration Cafes will take place from 
9-10am

EYFS (Owls): Friday 14th October

Year 4: Friday 4th November
Year 6: Friday 11th November

Year 5: Friday 25th November

Year 3: Friday 2nd December



This term, we will be focusing in our school assemblies, including Feelgood Friday, on our VAAs.



Collaboration is about 
working together – in 

school we do this 

through talk partners, 
and group work. We 

collaborate in 
our classes, our year 

groups, in assembly and 

at break and lunch.

Our HPL Stars of the Week

Snowy Owls: Hussain

Red Kites: Riley

Yellowbill Kites: Ashley

Goshawks: Emilia-Rose

Sea Eagles: RyanMerlin Falcons: Khadeeja

Martial Eagles: ElijaPeregrine Falcons: Kian

Eastern Ospreys: Natalia T

Western Ospreys: Jasmine

Golden Kestrels: Sophie

Spotted Kestrels: Arnas

Sparrowhawks: Willow



Year 3 trip to Flag Fen
The Year 3s thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Flag 

Fen. They learnt the art of wattle and 

daub, practiced cave painting and they caught 

their first deer! Even Rocky joined in on the fun 

and made his own clay pot.



Well done to Anna in year 6 

who climbed up Moulton 

Windmill in Spalding, the 

tallest mill in England!

Ana Galusca from year 3, 

Golden Kestrels, has received 

gold and bronze medals for 

British gymnastics (Spiral club).

Well done!

Zayden from Western Ospreys has earned an 
award on Nessy for working hard with his 

phonics. Well done for practising at home, 

Zayden. He has also created a fantastic Lego 

model of Rocky's pantry.



Year 2 have been learning 

about what a city is and 

have begun to compare 

Peterborough in the past and 

what it is like now.



Year 2 have been learning about the 4 

countries in Great Britain. We explored maps 

and identified their flags.



We have been reading 

a book called 'Coming 

to England' and have 

worked hard on our 

writing.



Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Kevin

8

John

8

Yazmin

10

Summer

10Sophie 

Jade

8 Evie A

5Maddison

6

Kayla

5

Mia C

6

Alfie

7



School 
Uniform

It has been fantastic to see 

the children looking so smart 

in their uniforms at the start of 

term.  Thank you to all of our 

families for your ongoing 
support 

Year 1 – 5 

uniform

Reception (Owls) Uniform 

and PE Kit for Years 1-6

In Years 1- 6, the PE uniform should be worn on:

Year 1: Monday and Tuesday

Year 2: Tuesday and Friday

Year 3: Thursday and Friday

Year 4: Wednesday (swimming) and Friday
Year 5: Monday and Wednesday

Year 6: Tuesday and Thursday

Year 6 

uniform

Please note: earrings cannot be worn on PE days. If children are wearing 

earrings they will be asked to remove them. (We will not be responsible 
for any loss.) Small stud earrings may be worn on non PE days.


